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Join us for a prayer meeting every 
Wednesday at 9:00am and 7:00pm 

If you would like to be part of the prayer 
e-chain, fill in the yellow form for 
the prayer chain at the Welcome 
Centre and hand it in at the office. 

If you have a praise or prayer request, 
please drop it into the prayer bowl 
on the organ. Each request will be 
prayed for and kept confidential. 

 

Praise & Prayer  

Condolences to Elaine, Victor, Lynette 
and Laura Dyck and their family 
as they morn the passing of their 
mother, Tina Wiens, who passed 
away Sunday,  June 6

th
. The funeral 

service was held at McIvor MB 
Church, on Wednesday, June10

th
.  

Please pray for them as they grieve 
the loss of their mother. 

 

Please pray for our missionary of the 
week: Dave & Louis Sinclair-

Peters, MB Mission (Thailand) 

 

MB Mission: Pray for John Ervin, MB 
Mission worldwide.  Pray for strong 
relationships and effective network-
ing. 

Square One World Media: As Square 

One W or ld  Media ’s  BUgi r l           

production team works toward com-

pleting the first season of the show, 

pray that they will find the            

necessary volunteers to help with 

the project. (Beautiful Unique Girl is 

a video series designed to          

encourage girls ages 13 – 17 with 

the message that they are created 

by God with purpose.)  

 

Today’s Worship Gathering at 10:00 am 
 

Scattered Seeds 

Acts 8:1-3, 26-40 

with Pastor John Unger 

This week at McIvor 

Mon:  Church Office closed on Mondays 

Tue: 4:00 pm McIvor Quilters   

 Wed:    9:00 am Prayer Meeting 

Thurs: 7:00 pm Burning Embers  

Sun: 10:00 am Worship Service—Father’s Day 
 

July 12 Communion 

July 13-17 Athletes in Action Basketball Camp 

Aug 10-14 Athletes in Action Volleyball Camp 

Upcoming Events 

Please direct all concerns regarding property issues to the Committee 
Chair, Jascha Boge Jr, at 204-981-0672. Property Committee     
members will be in charge of opening/closing and set-ups during the 
week as follows:  

Jun 8-14 Jascha P. Boge  
Jun 15-21 Bob Dyck  
Jun 22-28 Jason Cassie  
 
Please contact the person listed above for access to the church. 

Property Committee 

Prayer Ministry 

June 14, 2015 

 

“As they rode along, they came to some water,  
and the eunuch said,  

‘Look! There’s some water!  Why can’t I be baptized?’” 
 

Acts 8:36 (NLT) 

David Patterson is an artist and musician living in White Rock, BC.  His work “Scattered Seeds” is used by permission.  For more 
information, visit www.pattersonpaintings.com. 

http://www.pattersonpaintings.com


Musicians:  Theo Dyck, Heather Dyck, Tracey Nickel, Shelby Nickel, Janna 
Woelk, Matt Woelk, and Justin Koop  
 

Audio/Visual:  Chuck Isaak and Grace Tokle  
 

Scripture Reader: Adam Strong 
 

Community News: Justin Fraser 

 
Next Sunday: “From Murderer to Missionary” (Acts 9:1-31) with Jane 

Woelk 

Tuesday, June16—McIvor Quilters 
4:00-9:00 pm. 

 

Any parents interested in participating in a parent/child dedication on 

Sunday, July 5th should contact the church office by Friday, July 3rd. 

THANK YOU to the McIvor Church family, from Peter & Marilyn Koop and 
family, for the love, prayer and flowers during this difficult time of the 
loss of their son David Klassen 

THANK YOU from Neil, Leona & Kristopher Enns and Peter & Hildi 
Braun, to our McIvor Church family for the flowers, cards and prayers 
of healing andsupport in the recent death of our sister Edith Fast.  

THANK YOU to the family of Tina Wiens for the floral arrangement at the 
front of the church. Tina's funeral was this past Wednesday. 

Worship 

Announcements 

Women’s Ministry Children’s & Youth Sunday School has finished until September. 

Thank you to all volunteers who helped run the programs. God bless you as you 
spend time with family and friends this summer! 

*Reminder to complete, sign and bring in a copy of the Annual 
Parent’s Permission Form (available at www.mcivoryouth.com) 

Youth Ministry:  www.mcivoryouth.com 

Jr. High & Sr. High - Grades 6-12 
 

Youth Camping Trip - The McIvor youth          

(Grades 5-12) will be going on a camping trip to Camp Morton 
(10 minutes north of Gimli) on June 19-21, as a year-end     
wrap up of the youth program. You can find permission    

forms at the McIvor Church Welcome Centre, 
or by contacting Andrew Regehr at            
aregehr@mcivorchurch.com . For a             
discounted rate, return money and forms by 
June 14. We hope to see you there! 

We have three small groups meeting regularly. For information on Stream Groups, 
please contact: 
18-19 yr olds: Miranda Lohvinenko:   
20-22 yr olds: Nicole Warren:    
23-26 yr olds: Devyn Toews:   
26—up: Pastor Denver Wilson 
“The Well” is a monthly large group gathering of young adults. At the Well we share 
a meal together, hang out, have some conversation around a timely topic, share 
communion and then hang out some more around dessert. Bring your friends, it’s 
open to all!  

Next “The Well”: Will be breaking for the summer.  All group members are encour-
aged to come to Burning Embers on Thursday evenings, in the parking lot. 

Young Adults 
Burning Embers 

Thursday Evening Gatherings 

June 18—September 3, 7-8:30 pm 

McIvor Parking Lot 

In addition to our 10 am Sunday worship services, McIvor Church hosts a 
Thursday evening gathering from June 18 through September 3.  All are 
invited to join this community that will gather around a fire. Come feel the 
warmth from sharing songs, prayers, discussion, stories and food, with God 
present through it all. Please bring a lawn chair and a dessert or appetizer 
to share. 

We are looking for many people to serve at this gathering in a variety of 
roles each week (worship leaders, conversation leaders, set-up/tear-down, 
refreshments, etc). 

 If you are interested in being involved, please email the Justin Fraser at 
jfraser@mcivorchurch.com 

mailto:aregehr@mcivorchurch.com

